
 ST MARYS NETTLECOMBE NEWSLETTER              

SUMMER 2019. 
Since the last newsletter we had our Fete which, on a lovely sunny day, 

raised a record sum of over £4000! As always we are so grateful to all 

those who work hard up to the day, man stalls and support our event. We 

are settling back into the venue in and around the church and thank the 

Nettlecombe Court for their support and contribution.Here’s to 2020! 

We have had changes to our ministry team over the last months. Revd 

Angela has just returned from a 3 month sabbatical leave – time spent in 

reflection, on pilgrimage and catching up with friends and family. Last 

month, Revd Jon Rose began his retirement and he and Michèle moved 

away from the benefice but ever dedicated he will be back to undertake a 

few last duties. We have a card to sign in the church until the end of 

August which we will send with a small token – their wish was not to have 

a more formal farewell as they were thanked at the end of the 

interregnum with a substantial collection. 

In May we hosted a concert by Lyra organised by Revd Ben, It was a lovely 

evening of secular and sacred music very ably performed. 

 

       NETTLECOMBE CHURCH 

OPEN AFTERNOON SATURDAY17th AUGUST 1.30-5pm 

                       Tour of Nettlecombe Court 

 Hear about our unusual 7 sacramental font 

                     Mediaeval effigy restoration project 

History of Nettlecombe Parish 

                       Details of Parish life 1929-49 

                                     Childrens Trail 

Teas, Coffee and Homemade cakes 

FREE ENTRY                                      

Charities for Easter 2019 – 20 

Locally - Exmoor Search and Rescue  

Deanery Missionary Project (DMP)- The Devine Life School 

Special collections will take place on August 25th, December 15th and 

March 22nd for Exmoor Search and Rescue. 

October 6th For The Devine Life School, Nigeria. 

You can contribute at any time via the special envelopes but the DMP must 

be contributed to and all collection boxes returned by  early October. 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

HARVEST FESTIVAL SERVICE  

SUNDAY OCTOBER 13th @10.30am. 

QUANTOCK  FOODBANK      

There is a box in the church for donations for the Quantock foodbank . All 

items in packets/tins welcome. 

Current PCC members; Richard Devitt (Vice Chair), Clive Thorne (Secretary) 

Richard Lewis (Treasurer) Richard Perry, Stuart Wynne. 

With several churches and parishes to care for, not every need can be 

recognised by the Rector. If you or someone you know, would like a visit, is 

unwell or in need of any kind of support please contact Revd. Angela, other 

clergy or speak to a churchwarden. For Baptisms, Weddings and Funerals 

please contact Revd Angela or a churchwarden. 

Rector: The Rev‘d. Prebendary Angela Berners – Wilson. The Rectory, 11 

Trendle Lane, Bicknoller. Taunton TA4 3EG.Tel; 01984 656067 Email; 

a.bernerswilson@btinternet.com (Day off Thursdays) 

Associate Vicar and Rural Dean Rev’d. Ben Flenley. Tel 01984 633568 

Email; flenbenley@btinternet.com ( Day off  Friday) 

Churchwardens: Jane Wynne – 01984 640743 & Lucy Devitt – 01643 

821102. 
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